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June 24, 1977

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

Thank you again for working with, us on the Maria project, 
Richard Spivey and myself are quite excited about using 
your photographs in the book, Richard is coming up with 
great things, much of which has not been published before 
on Maria, so we are hoping that it will be a landmark on 
her life.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to give 
me a call.

7045 third avenue, scottsdale,arizona 85251 (602)994-5436


